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RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Airport Commission receive information on an aircraft incident.
 
SUMMARY

This report summarizes an incident involving an aircraft landing on Runway 7R/25L that occurred on
October 24, 2024.
 
DISCUSSION

On October 24, 2024, at 5:15 pm, a student pilot in a Citabria 7KCAB performing a "touch-n-go" landed
too far to the left on Runway 7R/25L picking up tumble weeds from the field.  LVK ATCT contacted
airport staff to assist in removal of tumble weeds from aircraft wheels and clear the runway of debris. 
The aircraft was able to taxi to south hangars, and staff cleared the runway of debris.  The runway was
closed from 5:15 pm until 6:20 pm.  Livermore-Pleasanton Fire department responded.  There were no
injuries to pilot or instructor and no damage to City property.
 
ATTACHMENTS
 
 
Prepared by: Angela Hescher
                      Administrative Technician

 

  


